

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

1010 ENFIELD STREET • ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06082 TEL: 860.253.6531 • FAX: 860.253.6515

October 20, 2020

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki,

Be advised, members of the Board of Education have been invited to tour the John F. Kennedy Construction Project located at 155 Raffia Road, Enfield on Wednesday, October 21st at 4:30 PM. Therefore, a quorum of the Board may be present at this event. No Board action will occur at this event.

cc: BOE